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I am strongly opposed to SB210 which would end mail in voting in Oregon. Oregon’s 

mail in/ ballot box drop off voting system is safe and secure. It results in a higher 

percentage of voting in all elections and has ample safeguards against fraudulent 

voting. Do not support SB210. 

Sincerely, 

Mary Love 


